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SCHOOL TRIP TO CHURCH FARM 
20.6.2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are really excited to announce that an educational visit has been arranged for Year One to visit Church Farm in 
Stow Bardolph on Thursday 21st July 2022. This will consolidate our learning in Science linking to sorting and 
classifying animals in to animal groups. 
 
Our trip to the farm will give the children the opportunity to gain an insight into what life on a farm is like, they will 
be able to get up close and learn about different farm animals, ride on a tractor and have fun playing on the indoor 
and outdoor play areas.  
 
The coach will leave and return to school within normal school hours. Children therefore need to arrive at school at 
their normal time ensuring they are here for 8:50am. We will update the school website Twitter stream 
(www.twitter.com/longsuttonps) if we will arrive back to school later than expected.  
Children need to wear school uniform and appropriate footwear (trainers or school shoes).  
Please ensure sun cream has been applied before arriving at school as we cannot apply it.  
Children will not require any spending money as we will not be visiting the gift shop. 
 
Please pack children’s lunches in a back pack. If you have already ordered a school meal for this day, a pack up will 
be substituted. As it will hopefully be a warm day, ensure your child has plenty of drinks with them. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £14.15 towards the cost of this trip; please log on to Parent Pay to 
complete your permission and to make your contribution. Please contact the school office if you need your login 
details again for Parent Pay. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions towards the trip then it will 
need to be cancelled.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Miss Askher and Miss Harper 
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